
Tadika Seri Soka 
2020 Entrance Ceremony 

 
Dear princes and princesses of Malaysia Soka Kindergarten, the “Suns of Hope” 
who will be creating the future, 
 

A warm welcome to Soka Kindergarten! Your teachers and all your elder 
brothers and sisters at Soka Kindergarten had been eagerly waiting for you to 
join the Kindergarten today. Many, many congratulations! 
 

My heartfelt congratulations too, to all parents and family members. And, 
to our teachers and staff at Soka Kindergarten, I leave our precious, new 
students in your good hands. Thank you very much for taking care of them. 
 

I hope that from today onwards, all of you will create many happy 
memories by having lots of fun playing together with your new friends in this 
castle of joy and fun called Soka Kindergarten. 
 
Let’s make three promises together today!  
First promise: “Let’s cheerfully greet one another every day!” 
Second promise: “Let’s always be good to our friends!”  
Third promise: “Let’s learn many things together!” 
 

Please remember that you have many friends around the world. I hope 
you will grow into a person who can work to realize peace in this world and for 
everyone to become happy. Please do so together with your friends around the 
world. 
 

I will always be thinking of your cheerful smiles and watching over you 
from Japan because all of you are so dear to me. Please take good care of 
yourselves and stay healthy always!  
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